
Betty, 
 
Please include the following note and attachment on the Council meeting water fluoridation 
agenda item scheduled for this Tuesday, May, 1st, 2012 for public record.  
 
 
Thanks,  
 
Chris Gupta 
------------------------------- 
 
Dear Council members: 
 
Your constituents are not asking you to be experts or out guess/challenge the experts. Like you, 
we realize that none of us are experts in everything. We are simply asking you as our 
representatives to provide us the data that the city, or the experts it chooses to follow, has 
determined the safety of the chemicals being added to our water. The city administration on 
Water Fluoridation did not provide any primary data on toxicology, instead they have made 
totally erroneous explanations on the mechanisms of the how fluoride is obtained from industrial 
waste dissolved in our water. Our concern is shown in the attached slide. From this attachment 
our concern is clear as so many impurities are deliberately being added to our water. 
 
This is a trivial request. Why some councillors are defending the status quo is beyond our 
comprehension. This is not an issue of convincing someone on the rights or wrongs of water 
fluoridation. We just want to see the safety data. Simply obtaining the required toxicology 
studies will end this discussion.   
 
 
Chris Gupta PEng, BAppSc  
919 Plantation Rd 
London, Ont. 
Canada 
N6H 2Y1  
Ph: 519 472-9515  
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